
In Conjunction with the Northern Virginia 2018 Community-Wide Holocaust Commemoration 

With thanks to Congregation Adat Reyim Religious School and the Northern Virginia Education Directors’ Council.  
For opportunities during the school year to meet Holocaust survivors and to present artistic or research projects  

at the commemoration, contact: Steve Adleberg sadleberg@jcouncil.org / 301-348-7360 


